
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

I appoint Kurt Grigsby, Traxxas Compliance Engineer to act on my behalf with respect to all matters 
relating to certification of equipment with the FCC and Industry Canada. 
 
Dated this 12th day of November 2012 
 
 
 
 
Thank You, 
Gary DeWitt 
Director, EE 
(972) 372-2019 Direct 
(214) 317-9974 Cell 
(972) 265-8014 Fax 
gdewitt@traxxas.com 
CAUTION: CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 

THIS ELECTRONIC MAIL MESSAGE IS INTENDED SOLELY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO 
WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND CONTAINS INFORMATION THAT IS CONFIDENTIAL.  IF THE READER OF THIS 
ELECTRONIC MAIL MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY 
DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU 
HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY TRAXXAS IMMEDIATELY BY PHONE AT 
(972) 265-8000 AND RETURN THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE TO THE SENDER. 
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